This special meeting was called with the Rodeo Committee to discuss having a rodeo on the 4th or during August. The Rodeo Committee presented te Board with the relatings and problems concerning having it during the 4th celebration. (Copy attached). They suggested having the Rodo on Friday and Saturday nights on August 8 and 9, leaving the next week for the Fair.

Mr. McGough moved that the Rodeo be held on the 8 and 9 of August. Mr. Lindow seconded. Motion carried.

Mr. Brown was designated as over-all Rodeo Chairman with each & member having a specific job putting on the show. The one thing he suggested was that a group be organized throughout the county as Rodeo Boosters and actively support this.

The Board was asked to consider all angels of having a three-way split show. The trade fair during the 4th, the Rodeo and then the Agricultural fair. This will be disgussed at length at the next regular board meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty Shearer, Sec.